
 
EPS TWILIGHT FAIR NEWSLETTER  
10TH MARCH 2015 
 
Only 3 more sleeps until our big event!!!!!!  
This is our final newsletter but you can keep updated via our 
Facebook page and website.  
http://www.edithvaleps.vic.edu.au/fair/  
https://www.facebook.com/EPSfair  
 

UNLIMITED RIDE TICKETS!!!!! 
Get your $30 ticket to ride for UNLIMITED use on all rides. Wristbands are 
available for purchase until 3.30pm on Thursday 12th March through QKR or 
at the school office. Families are welcome to purchase additional wristbands 
for family and friends. NO wristbands will be available for purchase at the 
event and single tickets only, will be sold at the ticket/information booth. 
Wristbands will be distributed on Friday and any remaining pre-ordered 
wristbands can be collected from the information booth at the event.  

 
 

STALL COORDINATORS 
You should now have received a copy of the volunteer roster for your stall 
(please contact Nicole if you have not received this). Could all stall 
coordinators please check the roster for their stall and find parents in their 
class (or anyone else) to fill the gaps. Please make sure you put your own 
name down in the time slots you will be available on the stall, so that we 
know where more help is still required. Please email 
edithvaleprimaryfete@gmail.com with any additions and/or changes to your 
roster or call Nicole on 0417 627 252 so that we can keep our records 
updated. 

http://www.edithvaleps.vic.edu.au/fair/
https://www.facebook.com/EPSfair
mailto:edithvaleprimaryfete@gmail.com


STALL VOLUNTEERS 
There are still lots of gaps on stalls needing volunteers to help run them. Please help 
us to fill these gaps so that all stalls can run on the day. If you have already put your 
name down for a time slot on your child’s class stall, please consider putting your 
name down for an hour on a food stall as well. Students love to see their parents 
getting involved in school events. 
 

YEAR 5/6 STUDENT VOLUNTEERS 
Year 5/6 students are now also welcome to volunteer on class stalls. Students need 
to have parent permission (form going home Tuesday) and can place their name on 
the student sign up sheet with the times that they are available. Their rostered time 
will be sent out to them.  
 

CAKE STALL 
Ready, Steady, Bake. The final class donation item is the cakes for the Cake Stall. 
Plates, labels and bags have been sent home for you to use. Please ensure all cakes 
have a list of ingredients. No cakes with cream, as we are unable to refrigerate 
cakes.  Please bring all cakes to the learning centre on Thursday 12th or the morning 
of Friday 13th. Additional plates, labels and bags are available from the office if 
needed. 
 

OTHER STUFF WE NEED 
We are still looking for lemons for our pancake stall so if you have a lemon tree and 
can spare some ripe lemons, please drop these at the office. We also need empty 2L 
or 3L milk or juice cartons (rinsed out please) that we can use as marquee weights in 
case it’s windy. 
 

 FREE DRESS DAY 
To thank our students and families for all of their generous donations for the 
classroom hampers and stalls and so that students can start to enjoy the fun of the 
fair straight after school, Friday the 13th March will be a Free Dress Day. 
 

CENTRE STAGE 
Make sure you check out all of the fantastic entertainment on Centre Stage during 
the fair. Lots of our very talented EPS students will be performing with these local 
groups.  

Time Activity 
3:30PM Fair Commences 
4:00PM Kimekai Karate 
4:30PM Official Opening 
4:35PM EPS Cheerleading & Hip Hop 
5:00PM EPS Music Students 
5:30PM Patterson Lakes Gymnastics 
6:00PM Marshere School of Dance 
6:45PM Kingston Calisthenics 
7:15PM Casey Priddle School of Dance 



THANKS TO: 
OUR MAJOR PARTNER 

 
 

OUR PLATINUM SPONSORS 

 
  

 

OUR SILVER SPONSORS 

 
 

 

  

  

 
 

  
 


